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17th March 2017 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Friday 24th March is Red Nose Day. 
 
In order to join in and raise funds for Red Nose Day we would like to create a relaxed feeling in school 
and are inviting children to bring their slippers to wear in school and dress in their own clothes, red 
noses too if they have one. 
 
Since its launch in 1988 Red Nose Day has supported projects both in the UK and Africa, tackling 
poverty and injustice.  Your donation helps the Red Nose charity fund these projects please bring a 
donation for Red Nose Day and hand to your child’s class teacher. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Tim Mamak 
Headteacher 
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